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Dear Montana Kiwanians:

For the first time in our history, we did not hold a Midwinter Conference. We decided to 
cancel it due to adverse weather and travel conditions. Our Kiwanis Risk Manager John Menyhart
from Miles City was to have given a presentation there, but after we decided not to hold the 
meeting, he emailed me that he supported that decision – that part of managing risk is to avoid 
hazardous situations in the first place. So our cancellation of the Midwinter Conference turned 
out to be an object lesson in managing risk! Who knew?

I just returned from the Montana Key Club District Convention (they abbreviate as DCON) in 
Billings. It was held March 24 to 26 at the Billings Hotel and Convention Center. About 170 
attended, including a lot of clubs that hadn't attended in a few years, also including my home 
club of Glasgow. Kiwanians attending included Governor Elect Jim Greene, and past Governors 
Bob Keene, Dave Curry, Alida Wright and Chuck Rushing. Mardy, Nadine, Jessica and others we 
know also attended. As usual it was filled with enthusiasm and high energy and excitement. I 
emphasized the Kiwanis connection and encouraged them to continue participating in Kiwanis 
family service after graduation from High school. They elected new officers from a slate of very 
qualified candidates. The PRESIDENT of Key Club, Emily Rice of Minneapolis also attended and 
she was amazing. We also hosted Braeden Dorchester, Key Club International Trustee from New 
York. For their service project they put together about 5000 meat and cheese sandwiches for 
Billings Salvation Army. Lots of service awards were also given, and the Montana Kiwanis 
Foundation Scholarships to graduating Key Club students were announced, $1000 yearly, 
renewable for up to three more years. You should be very proud of the success of Montana's Key 
Clubs and all of their service hours. Be sure and thank the Key Clubs that your Clubs sponsor for 
their service, and involve them in joint activities and projects. 

With the cancellation of the Midwinter meeting, we are expanding the Annual meeting that 
will be held in Glasgow August 1-4 at the Cottonwood Inn. We are planning an informal no-host 
Thursday night event with the famous Eugene`s Pizza at Sam and Jeff`s (the former location of 
Sam`s Supper Club), Friday luncheon opening ceremony, Friday night at the Fort Peck 
Interpretive Center, Fish Fry, and Fort Peck Theatre playing Peter Pan, Saturday noon banquet, 
and then leaving Saturday night free if you choose to buy tickets to attend the Sawyer Brown 
concert at the Northeast Montana Fair being held that same weekend. Art Riley, Kiwanis 
International Vice President will be attending. You can come Wednesday if you want to enjoy our 
Northeast Montana Fair activities, and eat at the Boy Scout food booth sponsored by the 
Glasgow Kiwanis Club. More details will be forthcoming, but make plans now to come early and 
have a good time.

From The Desk Of Governor Charles Wilson

Charles Wilson
G o v e r n o r

M o n t a n a  D i s t r i c t  o f  K i w a n i s



GOVERNOR WILSON’S VISITS



District Dinner in Orlando

Medieval Times

Kissimmee, FL 

6 p.m. on Friday, June 28,

$61 which includes bus, dinner with non alcoholic

beverages and show. 

Bus will leave Coronado Springs at 4:30 p.m. 

(we might do the tour after the show which

would move the time to 5 p.m. and return a little later).

Districts of Utah-Idaho and Western Canada are 

joining us.

Please make checks to:

Montana District of Kiwanis

1150 Cobb Hill Rd

Bozeman MT 59718

For more information call Mary at 406-570-8202.

What exactly is Medieval Times?

Medieval Times is an exciting, family-friendly dinner attraction 

inspired by an 11th century feast and tournament. Guests are 

served a four-course banquet and cheer for one of 

six Knights competing in the joust and other tests of skill.

What can I expect at a Medieval Times performance?

Expect almost two hours of jousting, swordsmanship, thrilling hand-

to-hand combat, displays of extraordinary horsemanship and 

falconry as part of an exciting yet touching story set in Medieval 

Spain.

What else does Medieval Times have besides a dinner show?

Medieval Times also features an excellent bar, gift shop, Hall of 

Arms displaying medieval artifacts and a medieval torture museum.

What's on the menu?

Medieval Times' noble guests feast on garlic bread, tomato bisque 

soup, roasted chicken, sweet buttered corn, herb-basted 

potatoes, dessert of the Castle, coffee and two rounds of select non-

alcoholic beverages. A full-service bar is also available for adult 

guests. Vegetarian meals are available upon request.

Is identification required for the purchase of alcohol?

Medieval Times requires a photo ID for the purchase of alcohol. In 

the United States, guests must be a minimum of 21 years old. In 

Canada, guests must be a minimum of 19 years old.

https://www.medievaltimes.com/about-the-show/index.html#knights


For a century, we as members of the Montana District of 
Kiwanis have served the children of our communities, our
district and our world. With great humility, I announce my 
intention to run for Governor-Elect for the Montana District 
at the Annual Convention in August 2019, to serve in our 
centennial year. 

As Governor, I am committed to:

Providing the resources, training and opportunities for each and every 
officer and member to serve powerfully;

Building play spaces, whether playgrounds, reading nooks or sandboxes, 
and ensuring Kiwanis is recognized across the district as the adults who 
love to play;

Continuing to build on the strong foundation laid by the 99 years of 
Kiwanis strength in the District.

I am excited and honored for this opportunity and promise to serve you to the 
best of my ability. Please contact me for any questions or suggestions. Let’s make 
this a team of Adults who love to Play. 

I n  K i w a n i s  a n d  i n  s e r v i c e ,

Cathy Tutty
S i l v e r  B o w  K i w a n i s

( 4 0 6 )  4 9 8 - 5 4 1 1

t u t t y i r i s h @ g m a i l . c o m

CANDIDATE FOR GOVERNOR ELECT

CATHY TUTTY



Montana District of Kiwanis District Convention
August 2 -4, 2019

Cottonwood Inn & Suites
Glasgow, MT

Registration Form
Send this Registration form and check to:

Montana District of Kiwanis, 1150 Cobb Hill Rd, Bozeman MT 59718
or email mbrydichkiwanis@aol.com.  Contact Mary Brydich (406)-570-8202

Please do not mail or email after July 22.  No refunds after July 25.  Registration on-site only after July 25.  Meal availability is 
not guaranteed for on-site registration.  Meals are catered and have limited flexibility to increase the count. 

Make your motel reservations early – Room Block ends Noon July 10! 
Call Cottonwood Inn & Suites: (406) 228-8213 and ask for the Kiwanis rate: $98 + tax

for single or double rooms – and  room block ends  July 10.  
Cancellations for rooms must be made within 48 hours of check in. 

Kiwanis Registration
Friday Club Leadership Training (check one)   President: ____   Secretary ____   Other Officer ____ Other ____
Kiwanian Registration (includes meals & reg. fee)        $135.00  ___
Registration (all Kiwanians must register) $25.00  ___  
Meals/Entertainment Package $110.00  ___ (includes all meals except Sat. breakfast & evening)  

Total Sent:  _____  

VISA, MasterCard, Discover (sorry – no AMEX!)   Card Nr.: _________________________,  Exp.   _______, Code _______

Pre-Registration:

Name: _______________________* Email: _____________________  Spouse: ____________*
Address: _________________________________________ City, Zip: ______________________
Home Club: _______________________  Phone: _________________________
Special dietary needs?  (please explain) ____________________________________I am a vegetarian  ____________
Other needs?  (please explain) _______________________________________________________________________

*Please print name as it should appear on nametag

Thursday, August 1:  
• District Board Meeting at 1 p.m.
• Informal Gathering at 7 p.m. at Sam’s Place featuring the 

World Famous Eugene’s Pizza

Friday, August 2, Highlights:  Visit by International President 
Elect Art Riley
• Club Leadership Training: 8:30 a.m.
• District Foundation Board Meeting:  10 a.m.

CONVENTION STARTS AT NOON WITH OPENING CEREMONIES 
AND PAST GOVERNOR BARBARA’S AWARD’S LUNCHEON FOR 
2017-18. Workshops in the afternoon.
• 4 P.M.  Car Pool to Kiwanis Park at Fort Peck for Fish 

Fry/Pulled Pork BBQ, Tour of the Fort Peck Interpretive 
Center and see “Peter Pan” at the Fort Peck Theatre (all 
included with registration).

Service Project – Items for CASA

Saturday, August 3, Highlights:
• Workshops including Secretaries Online Training
• House of Delegates
• Governor’s Luncheon and Installation of Officers

Silent Auction  Club and individual donations are 
encouraged!

CASA, Boy Scouts of America, Special K Ranch, and other 
presentations
End 5:00 p.m. - Evening free to enjoy Glasgow Fair – Featured 
attraction Sawyer Brown (tickets $35 in advance and $45 at the 
door)

Sunday, August 4:  
• Memorial Prayer Breakfast (buffet breakfast included with 

registration)



The folks in Choteau made their equipment choice. We have ordered it and paid for the equipment 
package. The total cost was $17,445. Kiwanis paid ½ and Choteau paid ½. It is scheduled to be shipped 
4/26/19. 

The funds came from another grant from the Kiwanis 
Foundation of Montana of $7500 and individual and
club donations totaling $2106. A total of eight Kiwanians 
donated to this year’s projects and 4 Kiwanis Clubs 
gave money. A big thanks to all who contributed to the 
total! 

We are planning to build the 4th playground in 2020. 
If anyone has a suggestion for the next site, please contact
me or someone on the committee. Boulder has been 
nominated as the next site, but no decision has been 
made.

Choteau would like to have their playground ready for 
use at their July 4th celebration. A tentative date has been 
set for mid to late June. A firm date will be chosen soon.
Photos of the equipment chosen and a blue print for the 
set up for the build are included in this article.

If anyone has questions or suggestions, you can reach me at wheelerglen2@gmail.com or 406-381-
6346 cell phone.

Thanks again from me, Choteau and the committee for your continued support of this District project 
and the kids of these three communities.

District 
Playground 
Project

Thanks again to all for “Serving the Kids”.

Glen Wheeler
Chair Playground Committee

Montana District of Kiwanis



We don't want any students to miss out on the amazing 
opportunity at the beautiful Flathead Lutheran Bible Camp!

Past Kiwanis International President
Past Kiwanis International Foundation President, 

And Professional Motivational Speaker
Jane Erickson will be the 

Montana Key Leader Lead Facilitator.

Hey, Montana District of Kiwanis members! Help us share 
the 2019 MT Key Leader Camp by using all these great 

resources we have put together! 

Do you need more resources or have specific questions? 
Send an email at mtkeyleader@gmail.com.

MONTANA KEY LEADER

Click For Promotional Materials

Click To Register

Click For Sponsorship Opportunities

Click For Sponsorship Availability

Follow Montana Key Leader On Facebook

mailto:mtkeyleader@gmail.com
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1CXo0UMeEGqw0kSk-a7BHPHtT_FmHwTr_?fbclid=IwAR0LGWVaQnmMAJZ8chXCToVnVoGkLPZhXQnEZE4ebJleGlTMw_9hAUtdznE
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfmc0SzsICoFsVrLG2F6SbL0TCcEAVCznOM-Gj-YqcN6wyI5g/viewform?fbclid=IwAR2izsfcb83ldQ5tD85DmUphNAn42CIWchYgo6LX_UwRZYkhvy6cb1GaoUI
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfmc0SzsICoFsVrLG2F6SbL0TCcEAVCznOM-Gj-YqcN6wyI5g/viewform?fbclid=IwAR2izsfcb83ldQ5tD85DmUphNAn42CIWchYgo6LX_UwRZYkhvy6cb1GaoUI
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1pbM5voMREKKH4zT6dWPVKM9cU9wRiNWY36KTKxFh4P0/edit#gid=0
https://www.facebook.com/MTKeyLeader/


KEY CLUB DISTRICT CONVENTION



KEY CLUB DISTRICT CONVENTION



DIVISION 6 

BELGRADE 

KIWANIS Governor Charles 
Wilson visited the 
Belgrade Kiwanis Club

via video chat. 

Easter is coming! Kiwanis is partnered with The 
Bridge Church to sponsor an Easter Egg Hunt 
Saturday April 20th at Lewis and Clark Park.   
They are looking for donations of candy to stuff 
our eggs. No hard candies please, they are a 
choking hazard for the small children. Donations 
can be dropped off at First Security Bank in 
Belgrade.

April 20th

Lewis and Clark Park
For Kids ages 0-10

It starts at 10 am.  You don’t want to be late.
Free and open to the public.   

After the hunt there will be a bounce house in the 
park and hotdogs and drinks.

Congratulations to our Kiwanis Students 
of the Quarter: Brandon Clingan, Kami 
Gorrell, Tamis Roe, and David Oster



The Billings Kiwanis Club is preparing for its 21st Children's 

Bike Rodeo.
Saturday, May 18 at

Castle Rock Park
10:00-11:45 AM

The Billings Kiwanis Club is seeking donated youth bicycles from 
the Billings area that need little or no repair. The bikes will be 
cleaned-up, repaired and given to families in need. If you would 
like to donate a youth bicycle to this program, please bring your 
bike/s to:
• The Bike Shop at 1934 Grand Ave
• Spoke Shop 1911 Broadwater
• Collin’s Bike Shop 1120 16th St West.
Also, you are invited to help repair bikes May 1, 7 & 15, 6:00-8:00 PM, 
at the old Salvation Army Thrift Store, downtown at 2910 S. 30th St.

DIVISION 4 

BILLINGS  

KIWANIS

Golden K Kiwanis annual Pancake Breakfast was a huge success! 
It was a K-Family event with Billings Golden K, Shepard Key Club, Riverside 

Builders Club, and all of our wonderful guests in attendance.

DIVISION 4 

BILLINGS    

GOLDEN K



Golden K Kiwanis kicked off their new BUG program at 
the Newman School. The well known acronym BUG 
used to stand for Bringing Up Grades but the schools 
have endorsed a new system that doesn't feature the 
traditional grade system. The acronym has cleverly 
been altered to stand for Beyond Usual Growth. It 
comes with sponsorship by Northwestern Energy. 
Water bottles are awarded. We still sang the Montana 
song and congratulated the young winners with a hand 
shake or fist bump and words of encouragement.

DIVISION 4 

BILLINGS    

GOLDEN K

Montana District Governor 
Charles Wilson, Past Governor 
Bob Keene, Past Governor Warren 
Frank, Past Governor Alida
Wright, and and Governor Elect 
Jim Greene from Anaconda visited 
the Billings Golden K Club.

2:00PM

Governor Charles Wilson 
has his official visit to the 
Heights Kiwanis of Billings.  

DIVISION 4 

BILLINGS    

HEIGHTS

Billings Heights also 
begins its BUG program 
this month.  

2:00PM

DIVISION 1 

BITTERROOT 

VALLEY KIWANIS, 

HAMILTON
Bitterroot Valley Kiwanis 

purchased half a table and 
had a wonderful evening 
supporting the Linda Massa 
Youth Home.

The Kiwanis All-Star Basketball Evening was 
held at the Hamilton High School. Bitterroot 
Valley Kiwanis has sponsored this event for 
countless years and the best players from all 
valley teams are mixed into teams where 
former opponents can suddenly become 
team-mates. 



2:00PM

The Boulder Kiwanis Club 
participated in the annual 
Bowl for Kids' Sake 
supporting the local Big 
Brothers/Big Sisters 
program. The team 
consisted of Gary, Marilyn, 
Jeremy and Erin Craft..  

DIVISION 9 

BOULDER 

KIWANIS

2:00PM

DIVISION 6 

BOZEMAN 

KIWANIS In support of the Boy Scouts 
Award Breakfast, eight 
Bozeman Kiwanians attended 
their annual awards banquet.   
The club also donated $500.00 
to the cause!

2:00PM

DIVISION 3   

BUTTE      

KIWANIS

The Clean Up of 
Blacktail Stream 
and Silver Bow 
Creek is an event 
that Butte Kiwanis 

assists in.  



2:00PM

The Beaverhead Brewery 
hosted a two-day 
fundraiser in support of 
Hook-A-Kid-On-Golf .  The 
Kiwanis Club of Dillon and 
the Dillon Jaycees sponsor 
the summer golf program 
locally to grow the game of 
golf in southwestern 
Montana.

2:00PM

DIVISION 1 

DRUMMOND 

KIWANIS

Club President Mike Miller 
presented John Warren with the 
Kiwanis Legion of Honor award 
for 25 years of service.

DIVISION 3  

DILLON      

KIWANIS

SAVE THE DATE

78th Annual Drummond Kiwanis 

PRCA Rodeo – July 7

The Kiwanis PRCA Rodeo rolls into 
Drummond for its 78th year with all of the 
action and family fun that comes with a 
traditional rodeo in the Treasure State. 

It's a full slate of activities for the day that you 
won't want to miss!
• 7:00 AM - 11:00 AM - VFD Pancake 

Breakfast (East end of Front Street)
• 9:00 AM Rodeo Slack (American Legion 

Rodeo Grounds)
• 12:00 PM - 2019 Drummond Rodeo Parade 

(Front Street)
• 12:30 PM - "Quick Finish" Art Show 

(American Legion Rodeo Grounds)
• 2:00 PM - 5:00 PM - 78th Annual 

Drummond Kiwanis PRCA Rodeo 
(American Legion Rodeo Grounds)

• 5:00 PM - "Quick Finish" Art Auction 
(American Legion Rodeo Grounds)

DIVISION 7 

GLASGOW 

KIWANIS Glasgow Kiwanis 

donated $250 toward 
backpack school 
supplies program.

Glasgow Kiwanis presented BUG (Bring Up 
Grades) Awards for children in many middle 
school and were helped by the Builders Club 
who served ice cream.

Glasgow Kiwanians runs 
tournament concessions



DIVISION 9 

Great Falls 

KIWANIS

Congratulations to Great Falls Kiwanis!
It’s been three  years since they opened the 
very successful Book Nook West Elementary.  
Since then, they’ve added them in Roosevelt 
and Giant Springs middle schools.  Each child 
at those schools gets their own book at the end 
of the year.  

Hardin Kiwanis will once again sponsored  the Touch 
of Class show at the Jailhouse Gallery which displays 
the creative and talented students in Big Horn County

SAVE THE DATE
Hardin Kiwanis will have a 
wine and beer tasting 
fundraiser at 3 brothers. 
Tickets are $50 and 
available at 3 Brothers or  
from Hardin Kiwanians. 
Silent auction,  sommelier, 
and fantastic food are there!  
Proceeds benefit  youth 
projects in Big Horn county

DIVISION 4   

HARDIN 

KIWANIS

APRIL

27th



DIVISION 6 

HARLOWTON 

KIWANIS

Harlowton Kiwanis held a "FISH FRY FOR 
SMALL FRY" project. It was a great success 
and the proceeds went to their Fishing Derby 
to be held in May.  

Harlowton Kiwanis 

President elect DJ 
presented the 2nd 
place speller, 
Emmett Jacobsen, 
with his prize  from 
Kiwanis. Congrats to 
Samantha Fenley-
1st place and 
Theresa Baird in 3rd. 

The 62nd Annual Kiwanis Scholarship 
Banquet was held on to honor Harlowton 
High School students who earned a 3.5 GPA 
for 3 consecutive quarters. Parents, 
Grandparents and Harlowton Kiwanians 

gathered to honor these students. 



DIVISION 8  

KALISPELL 

KIWANIS At the Creston Fire Department’s Auction & County 
Fair, the Kalispell Kiwanis club sells Kettle Korn for 
fun and profit! Their net was just shy of $1k despite 
chilly, cloudy weather.  This auction has been going on 
since 1966 and is attended by thousands.  The 
proceeds from the auction will build a new fire station.  

DIVISION 8  

KALISPELL 

KIWANIS Kalispell Kiwanis 

presented BUG and Terrific 
Kids awards at Kootenai 
Valley Christian School.

Come join Kootenai 

Kiwanis, Libby for 
their annual Family 
Fun Day In The 
Firemen’s Park, 3rd 
Saturday in May, from 
12-3 PM! They will 
serve free hotdogs, 
chips, and drinks 
along with some 
really fun, free 
activities to help 
celebrate community 
relationships! 

Kootenai Kiwanis sponsored the film 
“Hotel Transylvania”, Admission was 
by donation which supported the Koats
for Kids, Student Stand Down, and 
Family Day in the Park

MAY
18th



2:00PMHigh Country 
Cowboys 

2:00PM

DIVISION 7  

MALTA KIWANIS
DIVISION 6  

LEWISTOWN   

KIWANIS

Lewistown Kiwanis puts 
the flags up on Main St on 
National Holidays even in 
-10 degree weather.  

Lewistown Kiwanis sponsored a 
concert by High Country Cowboys.  

Congratulations to our Lewistown 

Kiwanis Students' of the Month! 5th

Grader Sydney Wichman and 6th

Grader Trent Glover! Keep up the 
good work!

Malta Kiwanis recently donated a new park 
bench to our local city park.    They also 
furnished food for the Malta HS Music Fest  
hospitality room.  

Malta Builders Club had an Easter egg hunt at 
Head Start.  Twenty kids had a grand time 
hunting for eggs.  

Malta Kiwanis Club served spaghetti dinner 
at the Boys and Girls Club fund raiser to get 
the roof fixed on the very old building



DIVISION 5  

MILES CITY 

KIWANIS Miles City Kiwanis is submitting the Annual Rural Spelling Bee and Track Meet for 
a Kiwanis International award!  Many of you have very fond memories of this event 
that has gone on for 90+ years

Miles City Kiwanis held a St. Patrick’s  Day 
Membership Drive Social at the Yellowstone 
Tavern.  There was a prize for most festive in 
appearance, games, and lots of fun.

The Miles City Kiwanis 

continues to  serve at the 
Miles City  Soup Kitchen.

Softball Concessions 
continue to be a 
fundraiser for the 

Miles City Kiwanis 

Club.  

DIVISION 1  

SENTINEL 

KIWANIS, 

MISSOULA

Sentinel Kiwanis, Missoula is 
preparing for their Kiwanis 
Easter Egg Hunt.  

DIVISION 1  

SENTINEL 

KIWANIS, 

MISSOULA

BUG and TERRIFIC KIDS 
awards were given at the 
Pioneer Elementary School 
by Salmon Kiwanis, Idaho.



DIVISION 1  

MISSOULA  

KIWANIS MISSOULA Kiwanis congratulates 
Lowell Elementary School 
students Jake, Lenora, Elliott, 
Ella, Evie, and Colin the Kiwanis 
Club of Missoula Students of the 
Month!

At the Missoula Kiwanis 

meeting, David Beattie 
was presented with the 
Opportunity Resources, 
Inc. employee of the 
quarter.

It’s the 2019 Missoula Kiwanis 

Basketball Games! SAVE THE DATE
MISSOULA Kiwanis will host the 
60th Annual Kiwanis Club 
Pancake Breakfast!  They will 
serve hotcakes and sausage 
from 6:30 until 1:00. Proceeds go 
to support the Kiwanis 
Basketball Program and other 
youth activities,  We'll see you at 
Saint Anthony’s Catholic Parish 
at 217 Tremont St. in Missoula.

APRIL

27th

DIVISION 5  

SIDNEY 

KIWANIS
The Sidney Kiwanis Club sponsored another 
award lunch for about 30 fifth graders who were 
recognized for good behavior as part of the MBI 
program.  Pizza, breadsticks, cookies, and pop 
along with a trivia contest were had.



DIVISION 3  

SILVER BOW 

KIWANIS, 

BUTTE

SILVER BOW KIWANIS held two great events: Pancake for Playgrounds for the 
building of a new playground, Ides of March Bonfire for skating, hot chocolate, 
and marshmallows at Centerville Park, and Drink It Like You Mean It at 
headframe spirits..  

DIVISION 3  

SUNRISE 

KIWANIS Silver Bow Kiwanis held three more 
Bring Up Grades (BUG) awards 
ceremonies at  Whittier, Central, and 
Hillcrest.  

Sunrise Kiwanis, Butte continues 
to serve meals at the KC today.  

The Clean Up of 
Blacktail Stream 
and Silver Bow 
Creek is an event 
that Sunrise 

Kiwanis, Butte 

assists in.  



DIVISION 6 

TOMBSTONE 

KIWANIS, 

VIRGINIA CITY

It is always the pleasure of Tombstone Kiwanis Club to sponsor the 7th Grade 
Science Fair. Congratulations to: Eleanora Scholten - 1st Place,  Rose Greff - 2nd 
Place, Amariah Laliberty - 3rd Place.  Well done to all the scholars from Brighton, 
Broomfield, Dacono, Erie, Firestone, Frederick, and Longmont who put in the 
hard work!

2:00PM

The Boulder Kiwanis Club 
held their very successful 
Easter Egg Hunt 

DIVISION 9 

BOULDER 

KIWANIS



BELGRADE

BUILDERS

CLUB

The Belgrade Builders Club 

took a field trip to the annual 
District Convention in Billings. 

BUILDERS CLUB UPDATE

At District Convention, Middle Schoolers attended workshops on community service, got to meet 
with other kids who do community service, and performed a service project.
HIGHLIGHTS:
• Made over 1500 pinwheels to raise awareness for child abuse/neglect which will be placed 

around Billings. 
• They made 5,000 sandwiches for the salvation army to donate to the hungry.  Their truck drives 

through the community distributing them at various locations.  
• The middle schoolers  meet all the other community service clubs from all around Montana. 
• The kids attend workshops, including a Zoo Montana presentation, a Thank You note 

presentation, a workshop on a project to raise for eliminating neonatal tetanus, and many 
more.

DISTRICT CONVENTION REPORT

Golden K Kiwanis annual Pancake 
Breakfast was a huge success! 

With the Riverside Builders Club

waiting tables.  

RIVERSIDE

BUILDERS

CLUB



BUILDERS CLUB UPDATE

Glasgow Builders 

Club visited 
Prairie Ridge 
Village to deliver 
Valentines and 
visit.

GLASGOW

MIDDLE 

SCHOOL

BUILDERS 

CLUB

Kiwanis Social at Milk 
River Extravaganza, 
served by Glasgow 

Builders Club, Key Club, 
and Student Council

Lewistown

BUILDERS 

CLUB

The Lewistown Builder's Club 

stuffed eggs to get ready for 
the Lewistown Easter Egg 
Hunt. 

Malta Builders 

Club had an 
Easter egg 
hunt at Head 
Start.

MALTA

BUILDERS 

CLUB

The Builders Club of Sidney 

Middle School has donated 30 
books to the Sidney-Richland 
County Library for its new 
upcoming youth area.
.”

SIDNEY

BUILDERS 

CLUB



Montana Key Club Update

GLASGOW

KEY CLUB

Kiwanis Social at Milk 
River Extravaganza, 
served by Builders Club, 
Glasgow Key Club, and 
Student Council

Harlowton Key Club created 
cookies together and then later 
delivered homemade cards to the 
residents of Wheatland Memorial

HARLOWTON 

HIGH

KEY CLUB

CCDHS KEY CLUB is put on 
MAUL BALL which is a 
charity event that has 
volunteer high school 
boys playing volleyball 
with the girls volleyball 
players as their coaches. 
Here's the kicker: the 
boys get ONE practice, 
then it's showtime ... it's 
hilarious.

CCDHS

KEY CLUB

Glendive Key Club has had 
students save their pop tabs for 
The Ronald McDonald House 
Foundation. The class with the 
most tabs won a popcorn party. 

GLENDIVE

KEY CLUB

Fergus Key Club 
members 
supported the 
Lewistown 
Community Band 
by having a nice 
social at their 
concert.  

FERGUS

KEY CLUB

FLORENCE-CARLTON

KEY CLUB

Florence Carlton School Cafeteria 
along with the FLORENCE-CARLTON Key 

Club, and the non profit organization 
No Kid Hungry wore orange to 
support the cause that no child goes 
hungry. 



Montana Key Club Update
SHEPHERD 

HIGH

KEY CLUB

Golden K Kiwanis annual 
Pancake Breakfast was a 

huge success with the 
Shepherd high key club 

waiting tables.  

West HIGH

KEY CLUB

SIDNEY

KEY CLUB

Sidney Key Club provided 
brunch for Crestwood 
residents on Sunday.

Bozeman Key Club 
teamed up with the 
Environmental 
Awareness club to help 
with the school’s 
recycling.  

West HIGH

KEY CLUB

BOZEMAN

KEY CLUB

West High Key Club paid a visit to the 
Billings Golden K Club. They presented 
their sponsor club with toys collected for 
their Toy Drive. The toys will be donated 
to the Family Support Network. They also 
took scholarship applications to be 
shared with Senior Key club members. 

CMR Key Club continued 
the Cantastic event.  
They donated over 1,200 
cans of food to the 
Great Falls Food Bank! 
Thank you Albertsons 
NW for your support 
again this year. 
"Fighting Hunger One 
Slice at a Time"

Representing 
CMR Key Club, 
the 350 
attendees at the 
AG Banquet  
good hands 
being served 
dessert.  

CMR

KEY CLUB

The Columbia Falls Key 

Club raised money for our 
AidSpirit USA project by 
selling tickets for a 
Chromebook.

Columbia Falls Key Club was busy  helping out during 
the recent community job fair.

COLUMBIA

FALLS

KEY CLUB



Montana Key Club Update

Great Falls Central Catholic Key Club

participated with their Birkenstock CANtastic
sculpture for the Great Falls Food Bank.  

Great Falls High Key Club also 
participated in the CANtastic
event and won the People’s 
Choice Award.  

GREAT FALLS 

CENTRAL CATHOLIC

KEY CLUB

Great Falls High 

School Key Club read 
to the children at West 
Elementary in the 
Great Falls Book Nook!

Great Falls High Key 

Club continues to 
support Aids Spirit 
USA, by sponsoring 
Edward Serunga’s
education.  

GREAT FALLS 

HIGH SCHOOL

KEY CLUB

STEVENSVILLE

HIGH SCHOOL

KEY CLUB

Hardin High Schools Key Club is hosting a Spring Fling 
dance this year! It will be a Hawaiian Luau themed 
dance for High School Students.

Stevensville High School 

Key Club presented their 
club and what they do for the 
community at the Coffee 
with a Cop in the 
Stevensville Town Hall.  



K-KIDS UPDATE
BURLINGTON

ELEMENTARY

K-KIDS
The Burlington Elementary K-Kids have 
been regularly selling $1 Hot Chocolates 
during lunch to raise money for 
community causes.  

Montana Circle K Update

MSU Circle K made Valentine’s Day cards for the 
Gallatin Valley Rest Home!

Special Olympics Polar Plunge was a success 
for MSU Circle K! They raised $500!!

CARROLL 

COLLEGE 

CIRCLE k

Carroll College 

Circle K

volunteered with 
Habitat for 
Humanity.

MSU CIRCLE K

Montana Tech Circle K 

is selling tickets for 
raffle prizes.

MONTANA 

TECH     

CIRCLE K


